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Comments: I am strongly opposed to drilling, road construction and a new reservoir in the Holy Cross

Wilderness.  It is inappropriate and antithetical to the idea of wilderness that the designation and use could be

changed on a whim.  This area is protected for good reasons. There should be no exceptions made whatsoever

for existing protections.  Wilderness land is a tiny fraction of the total public land in the US.  Build reservoirs

elsewhere, on land that is already open to development and that already has roads.  


